
 

                                                                                                                                  MASS TIMES 

           Saturday, Vigil Mass    6:00 pm 

                                                                                    Sunday, Family Mass   10:00 am 

                                                                                                 Student’s Mass   5:00 pm 

                                                                                                             18th March 2018  
 

ST   CARTHAGE’S   NEWSLETTER 

 

   Presbytery & Parish Centre Address:                  Church Address:  
  

  30 Bayles Street, Parkville, 3052.                            123 Royal Parade, Parkville, 3052 
  
  Telephone: (03) 9347 2493                                    Email: stcarthages@bigpond.com 

                Web: www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au 
 
 
 

mailto:stcarthages@bigpond.com
http://www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au/


 
 

 

 This Sunday Evening 18th March:  
 *   The St Carthage’s Music Group will lead 
the singing at the 5pm Student Mass. 

 

Next Sunday Evening 25th March 
is Palm Sunday:  

 * The thirty plus voice choir Excelsis will 
sing at the 5pm Student Mass. 

   

 
 Palm Sunday 25th March at 10:00am Family Mass: 
➢ Children’s Procession with the Palm. 

▪ Berise Heasly, Rick Norwood and Juliette Hughes. 

 Holy Thursday 29th March Candlelight Mass: 
➢ Mass of the Lord’s Supper. 

▪ Rick Norwood and Juliette Hughes.  

 Good Friday 30th March: 
➢ St Carthage’s Music Group. 

 Easter Vigil Mass Saturday 31st March: 
➢ Rick Norwood, Juliette Hughes and Hughes Family. 

 



 

Today we invite you to fill out a pledge card to help 
sustain the parish community for the next three years. 

Completed pledge cards are already coming to the 
Parish Office. 

 

❖ Envelope Contributors: 
Those who have been using envelopes, may wish to receive a 
set of envelopes to be placed on the Mass Collection at regular 

times. 

❖ Credit and Debit Card Contibutors: 
Many parishioners already have this regular facility in place. 
Please consider extending your commitment by specifying 

your contribution on your pledge card. 

❖ Direct Debit Contributors: 
Parishioners who use the direct debit system with respective 
banks, Please contact the Parish office on 9347 2493, so that 

the required Consent Form will be sent to you quickly if we 
have your email address or provide one please. 

❖ General: 
Please provide a current email address as an alternative 

contact, for the office to be able to easily communicate with 
you when your mobile phone or land line has changed or is 

unreachable. 
 



 



 

The Grail in Australia 
presents 

Receptivity 
a Holy Week Reflection from a feminine perspective 

 

We are inviting you to take a couple of hours out of your busy 
schedule to join others in reflection and - 

conversation as we prepare our minds and hearts for the 
events and rituals of Holy Week. We hope 

that we can offer stimulating insights into the concept of 
receptivity, traditionally seen as a particularly 

feminine quality. 
 

The morning will consist of a narrated presentation, scripture 
stimulus material, reflection and lectio divina, 

as well as discussion. Material may be useful for Parish and 
school settings. 

 

Join us on 

Saturday, 24th March 
from 10 am – 12.00 pm 

at 

Kildara Centre 
Rear 39 Stanhope St., Malvern ( Melway Map 59C8 ) 

( limited parking is available on site against the fence or park in Stanhope St ) 
 

Morning Tea provided 
A small donation to cover costs, if able, would be appreciated 

 
R.S.V.P by Wednesday 21st March 

Contact Andrea Venier on Ph: 9548 9432 or by Email: avenier@bigpond.com 



 
 

The next meeting of the group will be on  
Tuesday 20 th March at 10am. 

 
Venue: 30 bayles Street Parkville 
 
Book: Force of Nature 
 
Author: Jane Harper 
 
Enquiries: Carolyn 0401 732 415 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

All Welcome! 



 



Outreach program at  
Newman College & St Mary's College 

 
Dear friends of the outreach program, 

The first outreach activity for 2018 has been scheduled and we look 
forward to presenting a year of exciting events. I have attached details 
of an upcoming book launch which may be of interest to you.  
 
Newman College invites you to the launch of Contesting Catholic 
Identity: The Foundation of Newman College, Melbourne, 1914-18, 
by Michael Francis. A hundred years to the day, the book will be 
launched by Dr Val Noone OAM, fellow of the School of Historical and 
Philosophical Studies at the University of Melbourne, in the College 
Oratory at 5.00pm Saturday, 24 March. The evening will also feature a 
performance of the Celtic harp by Ms Amelia Le Plastrier, after which 
signed copies of Michael’s book will be available for purchase. Light 
refreshments will also be provided.  
 
RSVP by Thursday 22 March 
Email: office@newman.unimelb.edu.au 
Phone: (03) 9347 5577 

Kathy Kilmartin Outreach Program 
St Mary's Newman Academic Centre 
887 Swanston St, Parkville, VIC 3052  
outreach@snac.unimelb.edu.au  

https://gallery.mailchimp.com/819d2d86f7dbb2d009b8758cb/files/2319d370-1963-4369-9ebc-8a2fd424df63/BOOK_LAUNCH_Foundation_Newman_College.pdf
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/819d2d86f7dbb2d009b8758cb/files/2319d370-1963-4369-9ebc-8a2fd424df63/BOOK_LAUNCH_Foundation_Newman_College.pdf
mailto:office@newman.unimelb.edu.au

